
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Stephanie Hayden- Howard, Director    
  
DATE:   April 16, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Budget Rider 6 Food Access – Austin Public Health close out memo 

 
 
During the Fiscal Year 2020-2021 budget adoption process, City Council adopted a budget rider  
to allocate $150,000 in one-time funds and $252,700 in ongoing funds. 
 
To address this budget rider, staff placed a Recommendation for Council Action (RCA) on the 
March 25, 2021, City Council agenda for Council approval.  This RCA was approved on consent by 
Council on March 25, 2021.This item is now complete.  If you have any questions or if I can 
provide additional information, please contact me at (512) 972-5010 or via email at 
Stephanie.Hayden-Howard@austintexas.gov. 
 
 
Cc:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager 
 Nuria Rivera-Vandermyde, Deputy City Manager 
            Shannon Jones, Interim Assistant City Manager 
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